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UNIVERSIT( OF VERMONT
RADIATION SAFETY OFFICE

ROOM 004 ROWELL BUILDING
Burlington, VT 05405
802-656-3265 (Voice)
802-656-8876 (FAX)

July 13, 1990

John Kinneman
Nuclear Materials Safety Section B
Division of Radiation Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406

License Nos. 44-00728-13
44-01998-06

Dear Mr. Kinneman;

This is in response to your letter dated June 7, 1990 which was
addressed to Patricia Armstrong.

I am pleased to report that the corrective action which was
outlined in my January 30, 1990 letter to you has been successfully
accomplished and should be considered in full compliance.
Currently, there are 6 refrigerators in the hallways of the Given
Building and 7 in the adjacent Medical Alumni Building which
contain radioactive material. Each refrigerator is labelled with a
" Caution Radioactive Material" sign and is locked at all times.

The two documents referred to in my letter dated January 30, 1990
are attached.

Please note that Patricia Armstrong is no longer at the University.
Future correspondence should be addressed to Regina White, the new
Director of the Office of Sponsored Programs.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely;

W
Louis M. Izzo, .S., C.N.M.T. (NMTCB)
Director

copy: G. Francis, Interim Provost
M. Hacker, Chair, Radiation Safety Committee
R. White, Director, OSP
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John T. Vincent, Jr.
October 20, 1989
Page.2

I sincerely hope that this plan of action and timetable meets with your
approval. It will allow for the most timely and expeditious removal of
obstructions in the corridors. We encourage and invite you, and others in the
Department, to tour the Given Medical Facility at various intervals to observe
our progress. Please let me know if this revised plan meets with your

- approval as soon as possible as I am actively pursuing serious lease
arrangements with significant financial indications.

Thank you again for your advice and counsel.

S erely,

Rdyburn 1 Lavigne.

Assistant Vice President
i

RVL/dv-

cc: L. Finch
Dean Lu5 nbuhl, College of Medicinei

given.bfd

_ __ _ _ _ __ _ _


